17th March 2017

Dear Parents,

As the National Literacy and Numeracy Tests are fast approaching we are starting to work through some practice papers and example questions to ensure your children are fully prepared and know what to expect for the actual tests. To further help them, I am going to be giving out extra homework over the next few weeks and it would be great if you could work with them on any questions that they are unsure of. They will be receiving a comprehension style homework on Thursdays to be due in on the following Monday. They will also be receiving Mathematics test practice on Fridays to be due in on the following Tuesday. They will have some Times Tables Rockstars games to complete throughout the week and their spellings / reading will be as normal. Below is a timetable that will hopefully help your child to remember when each homework will be given out and due in for.
Thank you, 

Miss Daniels
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

	Homework
	Given Out
	Due In

	
	
	

	Comprehension
	Thursday
	Monday

	Maths Test Practice
	Friday
	Tuesday


Remember: Times Tables Rockstars Games – to do throughout the week
                     Reading / Spelling as normal

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

